

CCO Advisory Councils Report to the Governing Board January 2015

Rural Advisory Council

The Rural Advisory Council met on January 9th at Trillium. There was a lively discussion about the RAC's goals for this year. The group outlined the following goals and will be approving them at the next meeting.

- 1. Build RAC membership
- 2. Provide a link from Trillium to rural communities and from rural communities back to Trillium
- 3. Report back to Trillium and make recommendations when able.

The RAC is committed to having 4 meetings a year in the community and is developing tools for sharing information and gathering data that can be used to inform Trillium and the Community Health Assessment process. The RAC wants to be able to make specific recommendations in each area, not just share resources and information.